SYNOPSIS

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Office of Investigations, Region II initiated this
investigation on May 21, 2004, to determine if a former security officer with The Wackenhut
Corporation (TWC) at the Florida Power and Light Company’s (FPL) St. Lucie Nuclear Plant
was the subject of employment discrimination by TWC management for raising safety concerns.

Based on the evidence developed during this investigation, the allegation that a former security
officer was the subject of employment discrimination for reporting safety concerns to
management was not substantiated.
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